WKBC WILKES BROADCASTING CO.

JOHN T. CASHION

DORIS BROWN NORTH WILKESBORO, N. C.

Sr70 Ke.
7000 M atts

July 5, 1947

Mr. Norman L. Maguire
185 Williamg Street
Glastonbury, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Maguire:
Thank you for your letter of June 25th, in which

you listed our log durlng our equipment test, and also gave
comments upon reception and general listening condltions.

We certainly do appreciate your reception report
and we have checked your list of program details and find 1t
to be in accordance with our station log.

We should appreciate your accepting thils letter as
verification of your reception of our radio station WKBC.

Thanking you agaln for your report, we are,

Sincerely yours,

RADIO STATION WKBC
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D. B. Brown,
General Manager
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Dennis C. Long,
Chief Engineer
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